
 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

Friday 27th November 2020 

Coronavirus 

If your child or a member of your household tests positive 
for coronavirus please notify school immediately by  
e-mailing covid@breretonprimary.org.uk 

Contacting us early will ensure we have sufficient time to 
contact Public Health and plan accordingly.   

If your child is at home because a member of the  
household has tested positive and they themselves then 
show symptoms, please access a test and notify school of 
the results immediately. 

We are continuing to see positive cases amongst parents 
so please ensure that you keep two metres apart from one 
another and from staff.  

Yesterday it was confirmed Cheshire will be in Tier 2 when 
the national lockdown ends. 

Showbie 

In the event your child has to self-isolate, we will be using 
Showbie to set work.  We will also be using this for  
homework now, so there is no need for pupils to log on to 

the school website. 

All pupils have an       
account for Showbie, so 
when signing in, you do 
not need to set up an 
account.  Simply click 
‘Sign in’ and you will see 
this page.  The pupil then 
enters their log in details.  
For ease, we have set 
these up to be the same 
as their School Spider log 
ins and these should all 
be stuck in pupil         
planners.   

If you are having         
difficulty with Showbie 
please e-mail the school 
office.  In the event of a 
bubble closing there will 
be very little notice so 
we want to ensure       
everyone is ready to go 
should that happen. 

Christmas Productions 

This year we cannot hold our nativities and Christmas    
services in the usual way so we will be producing a        
recording.  Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be doing their 
own ‘bubble’ nativities and information about these have 
been sent out by class teachers.  We will notify when the 
recordings are ready to go live!   
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Brereton Bears  

Please note there will be no Brereton 

Bears after school provision on the last 

day of term (Friday 18th December). 

 

 

Car Park 

Please ensure that children do not run around in the car 

park when waiting for the gates to open. 

 

Dates 

Monday 7th December - Elfridges (run by bubble staff) 

 

 

 

Tuesday 15th December - Christmas Lunch (Rec, Y3, Y5) 

Tuesday 15th December -  
Y1 Space Day 

 

 

Wednesday 16th December - Christmas Lunch  
(Y1, Y2, Y4, Y6) 

 

 

Pupils are invited to come to school in  
non-uniform on their Christmas lunch day so Christmas 
jumpers at the ready!   

 

 

 

 

 

Dogs 

Whilst we love to see doggie members of your family, dogs 

are not permitted on school premises, carried or on a lead. 

In accordance with updated 

risk assessments. 
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If your child tests positive for coronavirus please let 

school know immediately by emailing 

covid@breretonprimary.org.uk and phoning school 

on 01270 685125. 

 

We will then notify other parents in   

accordance with our risk assessment. 


